
BPS NEWSLETTER
Dear parents / carers, 

I can’t believe we are at the end of another half term already! A huge
well done to the pupils who have behaved so well. I have enjoyed every
second working with pupils, hearing readers, popping into lessons,
delivering assemblies as well as spending time with pupils at lunchtimes. 
Over the last two weeks we have looked at what bullying is and ensuring
pupils know what to do if they are being bullied or if someone is being
unkind to them. We have also looked at how pupils can stay safe online. 
Have a lovely half term everyone and we will see you all on Monday 19th
February.

Mrs Pask   09.02.24

DAI GREENE VISIT

We were contacted by Mr Neville
as he wanted to share his love of
music with Y5&6 pupils- this was
music to my ears!!!! He shared his
route into music by looking at
videos of him participating in a
world famous choir. We hope this
inspired some of our pupils.

A VISIT FROM
HEADTEACHER JAMES

NEVILLE

We were lucky enough to get yet
another visit from another sporting
legend. This time it was Welsh
athlete- Dai Greene. Dai specialised
in the 400m hurdles and has won
gold medals in the World and
European championships. He spoke
with KS1 and KS2 pupils. Dai talked
about his route into sport and the
children were given chance to ask
questions too.  



We held another Family Bingo
and it was another huge
success. I loved seeing so many
of you there enjoying
yourselves. For me it isn’t
about how much many we
raised, it is about having fun
and celebrating a time when we
can all be together. If anyone
has any other suggestions,
please let me know or pop it in
the suggestion box in
Reception.

FAMILY BINGO
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Diary Dates

Break up for half term- Friday 9th

February. We return on Monday 19th

February

World Book Day-Thursday 7th March 

Parents’ Evening- Tuesday 12th March

and Wednesday 13th March.

Disco- Monday 25th March 
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ROBIN CLASS
(EYFS)

SWAN CLASS (YEAR 1)
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The Swan Class have been looking

at Toys in the past this term. This

has made me feel really old! They

enjoyed a visit from Partake

theatre to look at a range of toys

from present day and toys from 

the past. Pupils could see how

they had changed in size, material

they were made from and loved

their day. 

EYFS have enjoyed their Dinosaur Day!

Apparently a dinosaur came into school and

I missed it!!!!
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BARN OWL CLASS
(YEAR 2)

NSPCC NUMBER DAY
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The Year 2's have been busy again. This

time in Art. They are proud of their

French Knitting and made Braclets.

Mr Blankley-Woods is responsible for

Maths across school and he organised

NSPCC Number Day. Sadly I was on a

course and missed it but I hear that the

children loved dressing up and taking

part in a range of mathematical

activities. This helped raise £78 for

charity but also to show children just

how fun numbers can be. 
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KINGFISHER CLASS (YEAR
3&4)

UNIFORM
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We are proud of our School and the pupils

look smart in their uniforms. 

Black shoes and black trainers are part of

school uniform. Lots of schools have a school

shoes only policy. 

We do have a few pupils whose footwear isn’t

part of school uniform. I appreciate school

shoes and trainers might break or children

out grow them. Thank you for your assistance

in this matter. 

What can I say? Once again

this class has blown me away!

They have written amazing

stories. I have read lots of

them. Their vocabulary and

handwriting blew me away!
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NURSERY
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Thank you for being patient about whether our

Nursery will reopen. Whilst we have had a good

number of responses, we are awaiting to hear about

wrap around care. I should have an answer for you

after half term. Thank you for your support and

patience once again!

STARLING CLASS
As well as wowing me with their ability to rap

in their Music Lesson ( ask the children to

show you this as it is a delight and might

bring back some memories as it did for me).

They have also been busy making circuits in

Science.
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